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Traffic Alert: Nighttime Lane Closures for the Palmetto Commerce Interchange 
Project  
Project Website: https://www.palmettocommerceinterchange.com/ 
 
Charleston County Transportation Development announces lane and shoulder closures on I-26 starting Sunday, January 
5. The closures will occur on I-26 between Ashley Phosphate (Exit 209) and US 78 (Exit 205). 
 

• Jan. 5: Left lane closed Westbound from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.  
• Jan. 6: Left lane closed Westbound from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.  
• Jan. 7: Right shoulder closed Eastbound from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  
• Jan. 8: Right shoulder closed Westbound from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  
• Jan. 9: Right shoulder closed Eastbound from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
• Jan. 10: Right shoulder closed Westbound from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

 
Located in a rapidly growing area of the Interstate 26 corridor between US 78 (University Boulevard) and Ashley 
Phosphate Road, the Palmetto Commerce Interchange project is being designed to reduce travel times and improve 
access options, increase traffic mobility in the I-26/Ashley Phosphate Road area and provide more efficient commute 
options.  

Visit the official website at http://roads.charlestoncounty.org for public meeting notices and up-to-date news and 
information about all Charleston County Transportation Sales Tax road projects. Anyone with questions about the project 
can call Charleston County’s Transportation Development Department at (843) 202-6140. 
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